Attachment #1

Diana Griffith

Subject: FW: 88-B - Conflict of Interest Statement

From: Young, Della NS [mailto:dnsyoung@burnsmcd.com]
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 4:20 PM

To: Susan Thornton <susan.thornton@I|ccmr.leg.mn>

Cc: Young, Della NS <dnsyoung@burnsmcd.com>
Subject: 88-B - Conflict of Interest Statement

LCCMR Commission Members:

Burns & McDonnell Engineering Consulting firm is assisting the Vadnais Lake Are Water Management Organization
(VLAWMO) with this proposal. As an employee of Burns & McDonnell a conflict of interest exists.

Thanks,

Della Schall Young, PMP, CPESC \ Burns & McDonnell
Sr. Hydrologist \ Regional ES&P Manager

0 952.656.3613\ M 651.249.6974
dnsyoung@burnsmed.com \ burnsmcd.com

8201 Norman Center Dr., Ste 300 \ Bloomington, MN 55437
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